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This policy supersedes “ARIN Travel Qualified” Policy, January 2022, Version 2.0. 
 
In order to travel to an in-person ARIN event or any other ARIN-related travel (such as speaking 
at an industry event or similar outreach), employees and volunteers (ARIN Board of Trustees, 
ARIN Advisory Council members, ARIN Number Resource Organization Number Council 
members, and other ARIN-sponsored meeting participants) are required to self-certify as “Fit 
for ARIN Travel” on an annual basis.   
 
Certifying as “Fit for ARIN Travel” means that the individual:    
 

• Understands the risks involved in traveling; 
• Has not been advised by their health care provider to refrain from traveling; 
• Is not aware of any condition where traveling will adversely affect their health or put 

them at unreasonable risk; 
• Will not travel if they test positive or experience symptoms of a communicable disease; 

and 
• Will not be violating any applicable governmental requirements (including but not 

limited to requirements for vaccinations), prohibitions, or orders by traveling. 
 
Employees and volunteers will have a continuing obligation to update ARIN if any of the above 
statements are no longer true.  Prior to each travel event, employees and volunteers will be 
asked to confirm there are no changes to their travel certification as “Fit for ARIN Travel”. 
 
Note that certifying as “Fit for ARIN Travel” does not guarantee that an employee or volunteer 
will be approved for ARIN-sponsored travel.  ARIN reserves the absolute right to approve or 
deny any ARIN-sponsored travel in its sole discretion.  
 
 
 


